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April 19, 1975

Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico
Dear Miss Gilpin,
Enclosed are four prints of the photograph I took of you at
the Lawrence Ranch...... I am assuming that this is the one
Charlene Reeves referred to in her letter, as I believe the 
other ones were group shots.
I have all of the negatives from the "Popular Culture" conference 
on file here at the News Bureau, so please do not hesitate to 
say if you need additional prints—or if I chose the wrong one I 
I am very flattered (naturally) that you enjoyed the photos; it's 
a welcome "ego boost" which we all need from time to time.
I saw the Paul Strand show at the Boston Museum in December and 
enjoyed it immensely. It was like going on some marvelous world 
tour—a delightful experience.
Hope you had a pleasurable trip East--

Sincerely,

Mary (Sertel
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